

ENVER CREEK SECONDARY SCHOOL

14505 - 84 Avenue, Surrey, British Columbia V3S 8X2 • Tel: (604)543-8149 • Fax: (604) 543-9762

June 2nd, 2021

Parent Advisory Council Green Timbers Elementary 8824 - 144th Street Surrey, B.C. V3V 5Z7

Dear Parent Advisory Council,

On behalf of Enver Creek's Scholarship Committee, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of two \$500 scholarships for graduating Enver Creek students who attended Green Timbers Elementary. The Scholarship Committee selected Isha Gill and Livleen Chauhan to receive a scholarship with this donation.

In order to be selected for a scholarship, students must have demonstrated outstanding academic achievement, have volunteered and/or shown leadership in the school and in the community while attending Enver Creek.

Students will receive notification of their awards at our Commencement Ceremony on June 23rd.

Again, thank you for your contribution.

Sincerely,

Ann van Dyk

Scholarship Coordinator

Enver Creek Secondary School